May 29, 2014

To Whom It May Concern:

Re: Nevadaville Historical Survey -

Gilpin County has hired Eric Twitty and Deon Wolfenbarger to conduct an
Community Development intensive historical survey of 20 structures and 25 mining resources in the

Department Nevadaville area. The survey will start in June 2014, lasting through to the fall.
An open house meeting is tentatively planned for July 15, 2014 at 7:00 p.m. in

P.0. Box 661 the Gilpin County courthouse.

Central City, CO 80427

CDD: (303) 582-5831 The long-term purpose of this survey is to identify significant resources in the

Admin.: (303) 582-5214 area and create protections for those resources, while also creating a means to
Fax: (303) 565-1796 encourage appropriate development in the area.

http://co.gilpin.co.us Any assistance you can provide them would be most beneficial. If you have

questions, please direct them to me at:
ted in the Histori
L‘g’juf,t;fgou;hjug;‘° Phone: (303) 582-5831 x3
24 & 34 Bloors Fax: (303) 582-5440 or email rrears@co.gilpin.co.us
203 Eureka Street - Located in the Old Courthouse, 2" Floor
Central City, Colorado

Sincerely,

Ray W. Réars
County Planner

Cc:
Bruce Hartman, Gilpin County Sheriff
Bill Paulman, Public Works Director
Anne Schafer, County Assessor
Colleen Stewart, County Clerk & Recorder
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